
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

September 29-October 3, 2025 

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

October 3rd - No School!
Professional Development Day

Parent-Teacher Conferences
October 15th and 20th

See The Warrior for sign up link

Important Dates

     Time is flying by in 2nd grade! It’s 
hard to believe that September is 
almost over. We are continuing to 
work on listening, following 
directions, and quickly transitioning 
to the next activity.
     Please sign up for a conference 
time. Look for the link in The Warrior 
from last week or this week.
     I will let you know the dates for 
First Reconciliation and First 
Communion as soon as I know them.

From Mrs. Kemp

Our Learning
Spelling: Our test is Thursday over 
more sight words. 
Reading: We will continue to 
practice fiction skills with our 
chapter book clubs.
Grammar: We’ll keep learning 
about proper nouns.
Religion: We
Science: We’ll learn about 
transparency & magnets.
Math: We will start a chapter on 
place value. This is our lead in to 
adding & subtracting bigger 
numbers. Many students are not 
as fast at addition & subtraction 
facts as I’d like them to be at this 
point in the year. Extra practice is 
needed at home. Your student 
should be able to recall most 
answers without using their 
fingers.


